



The list below represents the actions that are known to be outstanding from previous General Meetings with a relevant update against each.

These actions will either be closed or carried forward at the next General Meeting.

<b>Ref</b>	<b>Action</b>	<b>Owner</b>
1506/06	<p>All clubs to review the Key Information listed on the SACC website and advise SACC Secretary of any changes required</p> <p><i>2015 09 update: 15 clubs (listed in the Secretaries report) have not updated since 2011</i></p> <p><i>2015 11 update: 13 clubs (listed in the Secretaries report) have not updated since 2011</i></p> <p><i>2016 03 update: ongoing</i></p> <p><i>2016 05 update: Now only 12 clubs not updated since 2011, because one has been wound up. One new form received since March (Grampian AC).</i></p> <p><i>2016 09 Update from NESCRE</i></p> <p><i>2016 11 Still some clubs not responded with updates therefore C/FWD</i></p> <p><i>2017 03 Eight clubs still to be updated therefore C/FWD</i></p>	All clubs
1511/09	<p>CSO policy – need an MSA approved version to fit Scotland, rather than asking every club to develop its own. Take it back to Simon Blunt (or Jonathan Day?)</p> <p><i>2016 03 update: Ongoing action</i></p> <p><i>2016 06 update: Jonathan Day is revising the MSA policy, clubs should treat it as on hold. therefore C/FWD</i></p> <p><i>2016 11 update: This remains on hold pending further update from the MSA therefore C/FWD</i></p> <p><i>2017 03 update: An updated policy and process is expected to be distributed to clubs by the MSA soon (SACC chairman has seen a draft and thus has some degree of confidence!) therefore C/FWD</i></p>	Peter Weall
1606/01	<p>Working group to look at marshal recruitment and retention</p> <p><i>2016 09 update: First meeting held.</i></p> <p><i>2016 11 update: There has been no further progress pending the ongoing work at the MSA. See also action 1611/07</i></p> <p><i>2017 03 update: There has been no further meeting of this group.</i></p>	Colin McLatchie Mike How



<p><b>1606/06</b></p>	<p>Recommend to MSA, via Regional Committee, that Scrutineers Bulletins should be emailed direct to competitors.</p> <p><i>2016 09 Update: Rob Jones to arrange publication on MSA site.</i></p> <p><i>2016 11 update: Still not clear if this is happening therefore C/FWD.</i></p> <p><i>2017 03 update: TBA (update at meeting)</i></p>	<p>Lock Horsburgh</p>
<p><b>1606/11d</b></p>	<p>Establish whether we need a new Young Persons rep.</p> <p><i>2016 11 update: Not yet resolved therefore C/FWD.</i></p> <p><i>2017 03 update: TBA (update at meeting)</i></p>	<p>Peter Weall</p>
<p><b>1606/12f</b></p>	<p>Form a stage rally working group.</p> <p><i>2016 09 Update: First meeting held.</i></p> <p><i>2016 11 update: It was agreed that the actions identified by this group would be taken forward either by SMS or by others involved and that this action could be closed.</i></p>	<p>Rory Bryant</p> <p><i>CLOSED</i></p> <p><i>15/11/2016</i></p>
<p><b>1611/06</b></p>	<p>In response to a letter written to SACC by a member club, SACC is to write to the MSA expressing concern at some of the TV coverage of Wales Rally GB in relation to rally safety:</p> <p><i>2017 03 update: A letter was duly sent and response received (by e mail). The content of both are available in the SACC proceedings section of the website.</i></p> <p><i>Subject to any further discussion at the March 2017 meeting, it is proposed that this action be closed.</i></p>	<p>Peter Weall</p>
<p><b>1611/07</b></p>	<p><a href="#">The Chairman agreed to get an update from the MSA on the Marshalls Management System</a></p> <p><i>2017 03 update: See Regional Committee report about the MSA upgraded IT system, which includes marshal management, which will be introduced during 2017. The enhanced marshal welcome packs are also being distributed to licenced marshals.</i></p> <p><i>Subject to any further discussion at the March 2017 meeting, it is proposed that this action be closed.</i></p>	<p>Peter Weall</p>



<b>1611/08</b>	<p>Jess Fack is leaving the MSA. Chairman to write thank you letter</p> <p><i>2017 03 update: A letter was duly sent and response received (both by e mail). The content of both are available in the SACC proceedings section of the website.</i></p> <p><i>It is proposed that this action be closed.</i></p>	Peter Weall
<b>1611/10(b)</b>	<p>Chairman to speak to Vernon Williamson to ask if he could present a report to SACC following each Speed Committee meeting.</p> <p><i>2017 03 update: Secretary spoke with Vernon with a view to this happening. Neither Speed Committee nor Sprint &amp; Hillclimb sub-committee have met since the last SACC meeting.</i></p> <p><i>It is proposed that this action be closed.</i></p>	Peter Weall